
From: TerKeurst, Charlotte
Sent: 8/28/2014 1:29:31 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Kwasny, Iryna (iryna.kwasny@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Confidential SED report on 2012 Kern incident

To:

Brian,

As we just discussed, here is the confidential SED report on the 2012 Kern incident, which is 
referenced in the new Oil initiating 1.14-08-022.

Thanks,

Charlotte

Charlotte F. TerKeurst

Program Manager, Electric Safety and Reliability Branch

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-3124 office

(415) 622-5167 mobile

Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov
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